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A new Be TT initiative is set to start in the New Year at the Hilton TT Centre, Bolton. The new Social league has
been planned and developed in joint partnership between the Hilton and Bolton Table Tennis Clubs and Table
Tennis England. It is a way of offering social table tennis, at a local level within Bolton, at a multi-table purpose
built table tennis centre.  The aim is to offer a friendly competitive league for those new social players starting
out in playing competitive table tennis.

Brian Young, the social league organiser commented:

It is vitally important that our clubs and leagues look at offering alternative ways of attracting new players into
our sport because the traditional leagues and the players within are not getting any younger. We hope this new
social league for everyone will grow year on year and keep people playing and enjoying table tennis, in a format
that suits their lifestyle.

 

The new Social League will be a monthly competition, for any new players looking for some competitive social
matches. It will take place on a Saturday morning from 9am-11pm starting on Jan 27th, 2018.

http://www.hiltontabletennis.co.uk/
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